COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE
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Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown MA  01833


Community Preservation Committee Meeting

[image: image3.wmf]Tuesday, May 26, 2009

Held at 7:30 PM in the

Town Hall Third Floor Meeting Room
Meeting Minutes
In attendance: J. DiMento, H. LaCortiglia, E. Davidson, I. Wye

Meeting called to order at: 7:45pm

Motion by J. DiMento to pay the following bills 

Seconded by E. Davidson
Motion carries – unanimously
	NAME
	AMOUNT
	INVOICE #
	DATE
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	Dura/Built Fence Co.
	$5,580.00
	9000220
	04/26/09

	Northeast Nursery
	$281.50
	87234
	04/30/09

	Northeast Nursery
	$63.00
	89344
	04/30/09

	Maglio_Electric
	 
	$560.00
	n/a
	05/03/09

	Kopelman & Paige
	   2,328.14
	78059
	04/27/09 

	Community Newspaper Co.
	$137.34
	cn11917409
	04/26/09

	Community Preservation Coalition
	 
	$1,500.00
	09 dues
	 

	Reimbursment 
	$535.75 
	n/a
	

	General Code 
	$665.00 
	G0119364
	04/03/09


· Correspondence




No new correspondence

· Old Business
· GAA Representatives were invited to the meeting to discuss their March 11, 2009 letter requesting authorization to use funding from Cp_app_007 appropriation. An email from Jeff Moore of the GAA is read wherein the GAA requests to postpone their request to the CPC until the Selectmen receive a response from Town Counsel as to the appropriate zoning process for Recreational field permitting.  

The CP Committee decides by unanimous consent that it’s best to wait until Town Counsel has responded, before inviting the GAA representatives again to discuss this. 
· New Business
From the audience, Bonnie Silva of 6 Pillsbury Lane asks about the parcel of land that the voters approved to purchase at the recent Annual Town Meeting. 

J. DiMento describes some of what the Park and Rec Commission plans to do in that area. The planned activities are on the far side of the parcel, away from her property. 
J. DiMento states that they might look at hiring a concept/designer to help with the development of the Greenway entrances. (Main Street and Martel) He will consult with the Town Administrator / Procurement Officer for the appropriate bid process. 
· Future meeting dates:

Tuesday, June 9th  at 7:30 PM 
Tuesday, June 23th  at 7:30 PM 

Tuesday, July 14th  at 7:30 PM 

Tuesday, July 28th  at 7:30 PM 

Tuesday, August 10th  at 7:30 PM
Tuesday, August 24th  at 7:30 PM 

Motion by E. Davidson to adjourn 
Seconded by I. Wye
Motion carries -- unanimously
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm

The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2009.

Visit us on the Web at: www.georgetowncpc.com
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